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Comments: GMUG Planning Team:

 

I am sitting here along Bear Creek in a spot included in the Bear Creek addition to the Uncompahgre Wilderness.

If you have not come here, I hope you do before you make your decision. It is beautiful and feeds my soul.

Besides that it is important habitat for bighorn sheep and forest sequestration. I urge you to support the

recommendations of the community conservation proposal.

 

Respectfully,

 

Carol Keeney


